
 

 

 

 

 

              28th February 2020 

Reception Class Trip – Think-tank Science Museum Birmingham 

Dear Parents 

To enhance and aid the learning objectives of the Early Years Curriculum throughout 

the term, I have organised a visit to the ‘Think-tank Science Museum’ in Birmingham 

on Monday 16th March 2020. The children will be becoming scientists for the day 

and building upon their knowledge of space. We will be exploring all areas of the 

museum and getting involved in lots of activities. We will depart from school at 

9.00am and will travel to Birmingham by coach fully fitted with seat belts. We will 

return to school in time for the end of the school day. If there is any delay, school 

will be contacted and a text sent to inform parents. 

We are inviting a parental contribution toward the cost of the trip of £13.00 per child. 

Please login to your ParentPay account to make payment. By doing so you will be 

consenting to your child taking part in the visit.  

Should you wish to pay by PayPoint, please contact the school office who will be 

able to provide you with a barcode.  

As your child is entitled to a free school lunch we are able to offer each child a simple 

packed lunch.  However, please feel free to send your child with their own packed lunch 

and a drink (no fizzy drinks, glass bottles or sweets please). Please ensure that 

lunchboxes/bags and drink bottles are clearly labelled. Should you require school to 

provide a lunch, please order this at the office by 9.00am on Monday 9th March 2020. 

Children should wear their normal school uniform and bring a waterproof coat for 

walking to and from the coach / museum.  

We look forward to an enjoyable day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss D Wenlock 

Reception Teacher 
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